
 

Congratulations to the Memorial grads and to everyone for finishing another challenging year! 

And thank you to the Memorial staff for all your hard work! 

 

For the past two years, it has been difficult to fundraise due to restrictions preventing traditional 

fundraisers, but the Memorial School Council was glad to support students with refreshments for 

the commencement celebrations and with freezies to help cool off after the Jump Rope for Heart 

event at Gage Park. 

 

In the 2022-23 school year we hope to ramp up our efforts and raise money to purchase sports 

equipment for the gym, including new volleyball posts. If you would like to help us get a head-

start on our $2000 goal, there are currently two ways to contribute. 

 

1. You can chip-in directly by credit card online via the Hamilton Foundation for Student 

Success and noting that the donation is for “Memorial School” in the “additional 

comments” section. Donations over $20 are eligible for a charitable tax receipt and can 

be made here: https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/foundation/donate/  

 

2. We have registered with Mabel’s Labels. If you are shopping for back-to-school clothing 

labels on https://mabelslabels.ca, please select “Support a Fundraiser” in the top right, 

and search for “Memorial School (Hamilton)”. The company will donate 20% to 

Memorial at no extra cost to you. 

 
School council is comprised of elected representatives of our parent community at Memorial and 

we hope you will join us and get involved in September. In the meantime, please join the School 

Council Facebook group “Parents of Memorial School - Hamilton, Ontario”: 

www.facebook.com/groups/parentsofmemorial 

 

Have a great summer!  

- Memorial School Council 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/parentsofmemorial

